

## Catholic Daughters of the Americas

California State Court www.catholicdaughterscalifornia.org

Release January 12, 2020

Dear Worthy Regents, Officers and Members,

Enclosed you will find the tickets for the annual State Charity Drawing for 2020.

We ask that you send and/or give to your members as soon as possible. If you need more tickets it is perfectly fine to make photocopies or print them from the electronic release, or contact Maria Santos-Silva, State Secretary, (see info below) and she will send you additional tickets.

I am pleased to announce that the proceeds from this year's Charity drawing will be split in half to go between our Emergency Fund and the State Court's Charity – Our Lady Queen of Palestine. Due to the number of disasters we have been faced within the last six months, we are hoping to replenish our Emergency Fund so we may be able to assist future needs more generously and expeditiously, and to help our Catholic brothers and sisters under the auspices of Our Lady Queen of Palestine.

It is through all of our efforts throughout the state that we are able to give to those faced with these life altering disasters and to help our marginalized brothers and sisters. It is also through these efforts that we become better known as Catholic Daughters and live out our motto of Unity and Charity.

The tickets are \$1.00 each or \$10.00 for the entire sheet.

Please send your ticket stubs and checks (made payable to CDA California State Court) to the following:

Tess Chiampas First Vice State Regent 7400 Limerick Avenue Dublin, CA 94568

The deadline to return ticket stubs and checks is May 8, 2020. The drawing will take place Memorial Weekend at our State Spiritual Retreat in Three Rivers, California.

Thank you for all of your hard work and dedication to making our Charity Drawing a huge success.

In Unity & Joy,

Mary B.

Mary Bernard State Regent